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January 2015
QUAKER UNITED NATIONS SUMMER SCHOOL 

5TH - 17th July 2015 
Dear Friend

Thank you for your interest in the Quaker UN Summer School.  I enclose the application pack.  Please note that the deadline for applications, including the return of two references, is Monday 16th March 2015.

I hope that, after reading the information, you will consider applying for the School.  Do take some time on preparing the form - we receive many more applications than there are places.

Looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours 

Helen Bradford

Co-ordinator, Quaker UN Summer School

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7663 1071

E-mail: helenb@quaker.org.uk

Friends House, 173 Euston Road, London NW1 2BJ

Telephone 020 7663 1000  Fax 020 7663 1001

Internet www.quaker.org.uk  Email enquiries@quaker.org.uk
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